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From: "Rosalie Bunn" <Rosalie.Bunn@newcastle.edu.au>
To: <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 17/04/2013 3:58 pm
Subject: Do not cut Rail line to Newcastle

Dear Sir/Madam,
     I wish to express my objections in the strongest terms to the proposed rail line cut to Newcastle 
Railway Station.  This matter directly effects me:
1. As the owner of a property in Stevenson Place, Newcastle East
2. As an advocate of students who will be using rail to attend lectures in the new University precinct
3. As a citizen concerned about parking problems in the inner city
4. As an opponent of greedy development 
5. CBDs need a direct rail link. Cities who have removed them have regretted this decision.
6. As an advocate of a more sustainable mode of transport that limits car use in the East end of 
Newcastle.
Regards,
Rosalie Bunn.
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